Notice of Public Comment Period
Community Development Block Grant-Mitigation Project Applications

The San Leon MUD is applying for Community Development Block Grant- Mitigation (CDBG-MIT) funds to mitigate against future drought, coastal storm events and other life and safety hazards.  The Texas General Land Office (GLO) created an Action Plan and submitted to the Office of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) to show the needs for Mitigation measures in the State of Texas.  The Action Plan was approved by HUD and project applications are due on October 28, 2020.
San Leon MUD is submitting 3 projects:
Project 1:  Rehabilitation and replacement of sewer collection system infrastructure
Project 2: Rehabilitation and replacement of manholes
Project 3: Installation of additional valves on water main infrastructure
The San Leon MUD is required to make available the project applications for the public to view and make comment on for 14 days.  The projects can be viewed at https://slmud.org/cdbg.    This 14-day comment period will begin on October 6, 2020 and end October 21, 2020.  All citizens are encouraged to review the Projects and present their views to the District.  Due to Covid-19 health and safety concerns, public participation will be limited to viewing the projects via the website.

Andrew Miller
District Manager 
San Leon MUD
443 24th St.
San Leon, Texas 77539

All comments must be submitted prior to October 21, 2020 to be considered for inclusion into the project application.  Any person needing assistance should contact staff at (281) 339-1586.
